
 

 

 
 
 

 
Sadiq Khan 
The Mayor of London 
City Hall 
The Queens Walk 
London SE1 2AA 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sadiq, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 December regarding the London Plan and your notice of 
Intention to Publish. 
 
When I wrote to you back in March 2020, I informed you that the government was considering 
the judgement handed down by the Court of Appeal in relation to the Airports National Policy 
Statement. Following last week’s subsequent Supreme Court ruling, the government will now 
need to consider if this has any implications with respect to your draft London Plan. 
 
I have been clear that I want to see the London Plan published as soon as possible in order to 
provide clarity to those who live and work in London and to provide the housing the capital so 
sorely needs. Therefore, I would like to reassure you that aside from this one outstanding 
matter I will not be raising any further issues and fully expect to be able to formally respond by 
1 February. 
 
 

 
 

RT HON ROBERT JENRICK MP
 
  

Rt Hon Robert Jenrick MP 
Secretary of State for Housing, 
Communities and Local Government 
 
Ministry of Housing, Communities and 
Local Government 
4th Floor, Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
 
Tel: 0303 444 0000 
Email: robert.jenrick@communities.gov.uk 
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